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Phillip C. Moschitta was appointed Director of Northport VA Medical Center in February 
2009.  Previously, he served as the Associate Director of the VA New Jersey Health 
Care System since October 1996.   
 
He joined VA in August 1973 as a Kinesiotherapist at the VA Medical Center in New 
York, New York.  He served as the Chief Kinesiotherapist at the VA facility in Northport, 
New York, from 1978 to 1981.   
 
From 1981 to 1985, Mr. Moschitta was the Coordinator of Rehabilitation Medicine 
Service at the Brooklyn, New York, VA Medical Center.  From 1985 to 1993, he served 
as Staff Assistant to the Director at the St. Albans Extended Care Center in 
Brooklyn.  Mr. Moschitta was an Associate Director Trainee at the New York VA Medical 
Center from 1993 to 1995. In 1995, he was appointed Associate Director at the VA 
Connecticut Health Care System.   
 
Mr. Moschitta received both his undergraduate degree and his graduate degree from 
Hunter College, City University of New York.  
 


